Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
INSURANCE COMMISSION

1071 United Nations Avenue, Manila
BAGONG PILIPINAS

Advisory No: | RS=2024=023

Classification: | Regulatory and
Supervisory Advisory

Date: 30 September 2024

INSURANCE COMMISSION ADVISORY

TO : ALL PRE-NEED COMPANIES AND HEALTH
MAINTENANCE ORGANIZATIONS (HMOS)

SUBJECT : EXTENSION ON SUBMISSION OF SECTORAL RISK
ASSESSMENT

In relation to the Insurance Commission (IC) Advisory No. RS-2024-018 dated
21 August 2024, please be advised that the deadline of submission for the Sectoral
Risk Assessment (SRA) Questionnaire is extended until 15 October 2024.

All IC Regulated Entities (ICREs) mentioned above may access and download the
AML/CTPF Questionnaire through this link: SRA Questionnaire'. The following shall
be submitted:

a. Duly accomplished SRA Questionnaire in excel file (.xslx); and
b. Duly accomplished SRA Questionnaire in portable document
format (pdf) file.

The questionnaire shall be truthfully and completely answered by the covered
Regulated Entities which shall be submitted through electronic mail:
amld@insurance.gov.ph.

For your strict compliance.

REYNALéO A./RE-GALADO

Insurance Commissioner
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